
There are two questions that we hear everywhere we 
go: Do you have a date for your departure? Are you 
excited? The answers are no and yes. No, we don’t have 
a date, just tasks to complete that will let us know it is 
time. And yes, we are excited and eager to get to the 
Miskito people. 

The two tasks that must be completed before we 
go are receiving the hydroelectric generator and all 
its parts so that we can ship them on to Nicaragua, 
and also Glenda is only 3 hours of solo flight time shy 
of meeting the requirements in order to test for her 

private pilot’s license. I have received the generator, and 
its control panel is to arrive in 3 days, but the inverter 
is back-ordered and 2 weeks away from getting to 
us. The weather and the availability of Glenda’s little 
Cessna 150 are the limiting factors for her to finish her 
requirements, and then it usually takes 2 weeks get on 
the schedule for the licensing exam.

We were really hoping to be on our way to Nicaragua 
before the end of March, but God has His own plans 
that we are seeing unfold before our eyes. We have 
met another missionary named Jason Raney who is 
an electrician and he is making plans to come help us 
build a community center and a church for the Miskito 
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people. Read more about that story in the AWA 
Airways magazine this quarter. We have also begun 
to develop a relationship with the ministry FARM 
STEW founded by Joy Kauffman. It is an amazing 
ministry with a “recipe” to help poor, malnourished 
communities to grow their own nutritious food, learn 
the Bible’s health message, and create a source of 
income to better their lives. We are expecting to see 
miracles through the partnership of AWA and FARM 
STEW. These developments are only happening as a 
result of the delay in our plans. Praise God for having 
all things under His control!

I have two questions for you and us now: Do you 
know when Jesus is coming to take us home? Are you 
excited? I’m sure your answer is no and yes. No, we 
don’t know exactly when He is coming, but the task of 
fulfilling prophesy is nearing its completion. And yes, 
we are excited. I absolute love Luke 21:28 which has the 
message for us at for this very time, “Now when these 
things begin to happen, look up and lift your heads, 
because your redemption draws near.” I pray we will 
all keep a tight grip on the hand of our Savior, because 

that means we have nothing to fear, only something 
wonderful to expect. God bless you all and we always 
thank you for your prayers and support!

Thank you for your support and prayers! 

God bless you!

Your AWA Nicaragua Mission Families
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Project Needs: 
Consistent monthly donors to 
fund the Nicaragua project.

Prayer request: 
That the borders stay open as the 
Runne family prepares to go to 
Nicaragua. 

Pray for Josh, Yosi, and the boys, as well as their 
grandparents as they live and grow together. 

Your AWA Mission Families preparing to serve in 
the AWA Nicaragua Mission Project:

Caleb Runne,  
Glenda Escudero,  

Jordana and Enoch

Josh and Yosiday Fix
Caleb and Isaac 


